Sarnia Power and Sail Squadron

Minutes of Bridge Meeting

September 14, 2015

Present: Chris Schooley, Dave Sidenberg, Martin Sanders, Mike Schauteet, and Murray Long.

Regrets: Ossie Ianni

Motion made by Chris 2nd by Martin to accept the minutes of the June  meeting. Carried

Report of Officers

MAREP- Mike- reported that Lake Huron is 5-7 inches above last year, and 27 inches above chart datum.

Training- Dave- rooms have been booked for courses at a cost of $225.00 Registration will start on December 8. VHF courses will start in the fall, with 2 in the spring and in June. PCOC cost us $75.00. Dave also mentioned that the Sarnis Fire Department would like a course on VHF.

Social- Chris- stated that donations need to be sent to National in memory of Vern Gray and Dave Hope with cards sent to family.

Motion made by Dave, 2nd by Mike that we send a $50.00 donation to National in memory of Vern Gray. Carried

RVCC-Mike- has done one inspection.

Motion made by Chris, 2nd by Dave to accept the Officer’s reports. Carried.

New Business

Murray advised those present that he will be resigning his position effective October 13, 2015

The next meeting to be on TUESDAY October 13, at SYC and start at 7 PM.

Motion made by Martin, 2nd by Mike to adjourn the meeting. Carried.

Time 19:46

